October 12, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Greetings!

Please be informed that the Department of Education through the Coordinating Council
of Private Educational Associates (COCOPEA) released a letter dated September 27,
2022, stating that, “DepEd wishes to inform you that an amendatory DepEd Order (DO)
shall be released to extend the implementation of options for learning delivery under DO

NO. 34, S. 2022.”

In view of this, the Hybrid Learning Program of DLSZ will remain in effect. Schedules of
hybrid partial and concurrent classes will be retained.

You will be provided a copy of the amendatory DepEd Order once DLSZ receives the
official copy of the Memo.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours In St.

BR. BERNARD S. OCA FSC
School President



